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SOUTHERN ASSOCIATION OF COLLEGES AND SCHOOLS
COMMISSION ON COLLEGES

July 18, 2016

Dr. John B. Boone

Dean of Institutional Effectiveness.
Accreditation, and Research

Wake Technical Community College

9101 Fayetteville Road

Raleigh, NC 27603-5696

Dear Dr. Boone;

Thank you for your letter of March 1, 2016, providing notification that the Mechanical Drafting
programs will be closed to new students, effective fall 2016, and then officially terminated in
July 2018.

The three programs affected by the termination are Mechanical Drafting Technology degree,
Mechanical Drafting Technology diploma, and Mechanical Drafting Technology certificate.
Faculty members and equipment connected to the terminated programs will be transferred to one
of three other existing approved drafting programs. The thirty-four students currently enrolled in
the program as primary major will be allowed to either complete the program or transfer to
another drafting program at the College (Mechanical Engineering Technology, Civil Engineering
Technology, or Architectural Technology). Thus no students or faculty members will be
adversely affected by the closure.

We approve the closure of the Mechanical Drafting programs.

Best regards,
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Sarah L. Armstrong, Ph.D.
Director of Substantive Change
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